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Grade Appeals
The college adheres to University Grade Appeals Policy (https://bulletin.marquette.edu/policies/grade-appeals/#newitemtext). Any appeal must begin
with the instructor who assigned the grade. If a resolution cannot be reached, the department chairperson must be contacted with a written appeal.
Information concerning subsequent steps can be obtained from the assistant dean of undergraduate programs or the executive associate dean. To
appeal a WA grade, contact the executive associate dean of the College of Business Administration in writing within 5 business days of this notification.
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